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LAKE GEORGE -- A new clam and an invasive plant species were found in Lake George, according to releases from the Lake
George Association.

Brittle naiad, an invasive plant, was found this summer growing near a launch at Dunham's Bay Marina, the release said. The plant
crowds out native plants and creates conditions adverse to fish and waterfowl.

"We don't know the extent of this plant's growth in the lake yet, but it is a safe bet to say that there probably just isn't one," the release
states.

The plant, originally from Europe, is tolerant of cloudy water and can grow to around 5 feet in length.

The European fingernail clam was also found in the lake, in Hague and the area of Snug Harbor Marina, but according to the LGA
release, it is not of great concern.

A statement released by the association on Tuesday said the small clam was found in Oct. 2007 and 2008 after also being documented
in the Great Lakes, the Hudson River and Lake Champlain.

The release states the clam was likely introduced to Lake George by boats.

"There have not been any harmful impacts documented from this species, so it is termed non-native or exotic, and not invasive," the
release states. "But that is not to say that we shouldn't keep our eye on it and keep in mind to always clean our boats so as to avoid
transporting anything - native or not - into Lake George."

Report warns of new species in Lake George http://poststar.com/news/local/article_59495e5e-ef49-11de-9081-001cc...

1 of 1 12/22/2009 8:02 PM


